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Mr. President,

We warmly welcome the delegation of Iran and thank it for presentation of the 4th UPR report.

Despite the restrictions faced by Iran to access international markets and the international financial institutions, we appreciate the administrative, policy and legislative steps taken by Iran to strengthen human rights mechanisms in its country.

In the spirit of constructive dialogue, we have the following recommendations:

1. Continue taking effective steps to promote and protect human rights, in line with its international human rights obligations;

2. Continued enhanced allocation of resources for the country’s human rights institutions; and

3. Continue to support educational initiatives for children with a focus on developing their skills.

We wish Iran a successful UPR.

I thank you!
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